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The Coroners Office 
For Portsmouth & South East Hampshire 

Mr Stephen Lloyd MP 
Eastbourne and Willingdon Constituency 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A 0AA 

Date: 19th November 2012 

Dear Mr Lloyd 

Re: Inquest of Gladys Richards (Deceased) 

I am writing to acknowledge your letter dated 12th November 2012. 

Just to inform you that HM Coroner, Mr Horsley, is currently out of office and will not 
be returning until next week. He will reply to your letter on his return. 

Yours sincerely 

Code A 

Mrs L JOHN 
Coroners Officer 
Portsmouth & South East Hampshire 

Room T09, The Guildhall, Guildhall Square, Portsmouth, Hampshire. PO 1 2AB 
Telephone: 02392 688328/Fax: 02392 688330 

Email: Coroners.Office@portsmouthcc.gov.uk 


